
Texas Medicare-Medicaid Demonstration 
Summary of Changes to the Three-Way Contract 

 

The three-way contract was re-executed on April 1, 2024 with the following changes:   
• Made revisions throughout to reflect new Medicaid managed care regulations and align with 

Texas Medicaid program requirements, such as updating citations, and adding definitions of 
new terms.  

o Changes to align with the carve-in of nonemergency medical transportation (NEMT) 
services due to House Bill (H.B.) 1576, 86th Legislature, Regular Session, 2019 

o Changes to contact requirements for provider terminations  
o Reworded compliance section (Section 2.1.3) to more closely track STAR+PLUS terms 

and conditions. 
o Updated all contact information and appendices for HHSC staff and contracts. 

• Performed general clean-up and made technical changes to streamline provisions.  
• Included changes executed in previous extension amendments, as this contract rescinds and 

replaces any prior versions. 


